
 

 

 

 

LTF/ SE/ 2020-21/              Date: 06th April, 2020 

 

To, 

 

The Department of Corporate Relations 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited (BSE) 

Phiroze  Jeejebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai 400 001. 

The Secretary 

The National Stock Exchange of India 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, 

G-Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E), Mumbai. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

Ref.: Code-532783 Scrip ID: Daawat. 

 

Subject: Movement in price 

 

This is with reference to your Letter Ref. No:  NSE/CM/Surveillance/9207, dated 03 April 2020, seeking 

clarification in respect of movement in price of the Company’s scrip, in the recent past as traded across 

Exchanges.  

  

In this regard, we wish to inform you that there is no information and/or announcement (including 

impending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on the Price/Volume behaviour of the 

Company’s Scrip as traded across Exchanges and which is required to be informed to Stock Exchanges in 

terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

  

Therefore, the movement in price of the Company’s Scrip is purely due to market conditions and absolutely 

market driven.  

  

Further, kindly note that the Company has been regularly disseminating unpublished price sensitive 

information from time to time in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

  

Request you to take the same on record. 

. 

 

Yours Truly, 

For LT Foods Limited 

 

 

 

Monika Chawla Jaggia 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Membership No. F5150 

 


